
 

 

 

 

 

                                         

                                                               

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 1 – Monday 25 September 2023 

Dear families,  

I was honoured this week as parents and members of our local community 

shared examples of how children had demonstrated our values out of school. 

One example was of two boys that have been constantly getting off their bikes 

and moving to the side when they pass members of the community in the 

alleyway. Another was of a little girl who saw another child who was lost, she 

supported her and returned her to school where she knew that she was safe. 

We love to hear about the wonderful things that our children demonstrate out 

of school, so please do continue to share. 

Your child brought home a letter last week with details on how to register and 

give your consent for your child to have their flu immunisation in school. If you 

require any support with filling the online form, please do not hesitate to come 

into school to ask for support. 

We are delighted to be welcoming Luke Temple, a local author, into school on 

Wednesday afternoon. He will be sharing one of his novels. Your child will 

bring home a letter on Wednesday with details on how to purchase his novel if 

you choose to. Luke will then be back in school on Friday to personally sign any 

books that are bought (at a discounted price). 

Our Trent Road site has been transformed and we are looking forward to 

welcoming you all in very soon to see for yourself! If you have any questions 

regarding the move that is scheduled for January, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Enjoy your week,  

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Wednesday 27th September 

Lockdown Drill (Trent Road Site) 

 

Thursday 28th September 

Lockdown Drill (Junior Site) 

 

Friday 29th September 

National Teaching Assistants Day 

 

Thursday 5th October 

National Teachers Day 

 

Tuesday 10th October 

Parents Evening - Trent Road Site 

(EYFS to Year 3) 

 

Wednesday 11th October 

Speak Out Stay Safe Workshop 

(Y5) 

 

Parents Evening - Junior Site (Year 

4 to Year 6) 

 

Badminton Festival at KGGS 

 

Tuesday 17th October 

Parents Evening - Junior Site (Year 

4 to Year 6) 

 

Wednesday 18th October 

Parents Evening - Trent Road Site 

(EYFS to Year 3) 

 

Wednesday 18th October 

School Photographs  

 

Friday 20th October 

Whole School Values Assembly  

 

Friday 20th October 

Last day of term 

 

Monday 30th October 

First day of Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21 July 

End of Term 1 

 

 

Year 4 have been 

looking at rivers 

as part of their 

Geography topic 

 

KS1have been 

busy in their 

continuous 

provision all week 


